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17 June 2019 

Dear Sit·/Madam, Re representation regarding the proposed submission version of the WanIDgton Local Plan. 
I am writing to make representation, regarding the proposed submission version of the W at1U1gton Local Plan. 

I believe the number of new homes being proposed over the plan period is too high. Pertinent here, is that a number of 
nearby local authorities are also seeking very ambitious housing targets (also with the possible removal ofland from the 
Green Belt). I also object to the aiuount ofland being proposed for removal from the Green Belt. 

Better usage needs to be made of existing brownfield sites. Warrington Borough Council should also be ensU1U1g that 
more development is dit·ected and concentrated in areas that are much more accessible by public transpo1t, and where the 
services and other things that people need ai·e close by, and that a cultlll·e of cat· dependency is not promoted. There is 
great potential to use land in places such as Wa,mgton Town Centre much more efficiently. An exaiuple of this would be 
by where appropriate, building dwellings at much higher density, and ensuring that too much land is not taken up by 
stuface-level car parking. 

I would be grateful if you could keep me info,med of the progress of the WanIDgton Local Plan, and any subsequent 
amendments made to this. 

Yours faithfully 
Paul Slater 




